NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY SILCHAR

it 3FTHTT / ACADEMIC SECTION

HT4T / NOTICE

Acad-lO///057-fz‘7 Date : 05.08.2022

As notified earlier vide notification no. Acad-10/7715-31 dated
25.07.2022, the physical reporting of the PG 2022 entry batch students will
be held during the period 08th — 12th Aug 2022. All the 1st semester PG
students are hereby asked to report to the Academic Section, PG Cell, New
Administrative Building, 2nd Floor during the aforesaid period.

Further, the document verification of 1st semester M.Tech. & M.Sc
students will be held on 11tk & 12th Aug 2022 from 10.30 a.m. to 4.30 p.m.
in Room No. CC-06, Central Computer Centre, New CSE-ECE Building.
Concerned HoD’s are requested to kindly assign 03 faculty members from
their respective department for document verification on the said dates.
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